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The holidays have come and gone and now it is time to start the home stretch of the school year.  We are 
hoping for a healthy start to second semester and that the staff and students alike have gotten past the 
plethora of illnesses that marred the end of the first semester.  
 
Student news- We are excited to get everyone back in the building and start the second semester.  When 
the semester starts, we will have a total of 53 wolves in our pack.   
 
With the short window from Thanksgiving break to Christmas break there were no Leaders of the Pack or 
Leaders of the Staff for the month of December.       
 
Building news- Over the break our Custodian, Mr. O’Reilly, has been hard at work getting the building back 
into shape to give the entire wolfpack a clean and welcoming space to start 2023.   


